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7 September 2020 

 

Dear parents, 

 

Thanks for supporting us with the new arrangements. We are following the government’s new rules where 

pupils start at different times to help stop the spread of Covid-19. We know that there has been a gap 

between when the first and last year groups arrive, and now can shortened that waiting time because our 

arrangements are working. Please remembers to social distance.  

 

In the morning, pupils must arrive as follows: 

8:30am- Years 1, 2, 4 and 6 

8:40am- Years 3 and 5 

8:45am- nursery and reception  

 

At home time, please come in through the Children’s Gate as you use to and collect your child at the 

following times: 

3:20pm- Collect Years 1 and 2 from the key stage 1 playground (the first playground you walk into) and then 

go through the gate into Tower Road to leave. If you also need to collect a child in Years 4 and 6 please walk 

from this playground, around the toilet block and into the key stage 2 playground.  

3:20pm- Collect Years 4 and 6 from the key stage 2 playground (the second one you walk into) and then go 

through the far gate into Tower Road to leave. 

3:30pm-  Collect Years 3 and 5 from the key stage 1 playground (the first playground you walk into) and then 

go through the gate into Tower Road to leave. 

3:35pm- Collect Reception children from the Reception play area where you leave your child in the morning.  

Then leave through the far gate and out along Tower Road.  

 

Thank you for your help. Please remember that at this stage your child should only bring their water bottles 

to school.  

 

Best wishes, 

 

Jonathan Moore 

Headteacher 

mailto:enquiry@astontower.bham.sch.uk


                                                               

   Follow us on twitter     @Astontowerpri                                                                                                                                                          

                                                                                                                                          
Aston Tower Multi-Academy Trust is a charitable company limited by guarantee registered in England and Wales 
(registered number 10034419).  Registered office: Upper Sutton Street, Aston, Birmingham, B6 5BE. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


